May 10, 2023

Ms. Dorothy Graham
Graham Family Foundation
544 61st St.

Oakland, CA 94609-1247

Dear Ms. Graham
On behalf of everyone here at Hunter College, thank you for your generous contribution of:

Gift Amount: $10,000.00

From: Graham Family Foundation
Designation: Mother’s Day Scholarship Fund
Date received: 5/1/2023

In Honor of Olga L. Graham

For over 150 years, Hunter College has been dedicated to the development and realization of our

students’ potential. While our accomplishments have been significant, our aspirations for the
future are ambitious. Your support allows us to look ahead with confidence as we continue to
build an even greater Hunter. Thank you for making an important difference in the lives of our
students, the work of our faculty, and the strength of the entire Hunter Community.

Sincerely,

Steven Mark, MSW
Assistant Vice President, Institutional Advancement

According to IRS guidelines, your contribution is fully tax-deductible.
No goods or services were received.
Employer Identification Number 13-359867



